
 
 

 
Date: 12/06/2017 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013471 – Arthroscopy services 
 
 
Please find a request letter attached for information on your hospital data relating to your arthroscopy services. 
 
This is to investigate the costs of running the arthroscopy service based on spend over a 3 years period. Please see 
letter for further details. 
 
The excel sheet attached will provide a template for responses. 
 
 
The Trust has a Trauma and Orthopaedic Service http://dudleygroup.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/02/traumaand- 
orthopaedics-brochure.pdf which includes arthroscopy, the arthroscopy service is not apportioned out specifically 
from the other Trauma & Orthopaedic services so we cannot supply the details requested on the costs of running an 
arthroscopy service. 


